
January 11, 2017 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attn: Adrienne McNeil  

International Bureau Policy Division 
 

Re: Request for Name Change on FCC International 214 License (IBFS File No. ITC-
214-20090312-00121) from Ezetop Limited to Ezetop Unlimited Company 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

We are requesting that the name on the ITC-214-20090312-00121 be updated from Ezetop 

Limited to Ezetop Unlimited Company.  This carrier’s name has been legally changed.  The 

carrier’s FRN# 0023070782 has been updated to reflect the new legal name of Ezetop 

Unlimited Company as well as the carrier’s USAC Filer ID#.  I am attaching verification of the 

update made in the FCC Cores system for the FRN as well as a completed W-9 form for the 

carrier and the official paperwork for the company name change. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if any further items are required or if you have any 

questions regarding this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Beth Brandenstein 
VP, Compliance Operations 
General Solutions Associates 
6250 Shiloh Rd.  Suite 240 
Alpharetta, GA  30005 
678-203-0276 Direct 
678-329-3329 Fax 
beth@gsaudits.com   
 


